
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 2020  
 
 
Freedom of Information Request Reference No: FOI 002558/20 
 
I write in connection with your request for information received by Norfolk Constabulary on the 28th 
July 2020 in which you sought access to the following information: 
 

Can you confirm the total number of arrests for the possession of cocaine at Norwich City 
Football Club’s Carrow Road stadium since the opening match of the 2019/20 season, to 
the present day? 

 
Response to your Request 
 
The response provided below is correct as of 19th August 2020. 
 
Norfolk Constabulary has considered your request and our response is below. 
 
Research has been undertaken of custody records where the location was recorded as Norwich 
City Football Club.  There has been 1 arrest, in relation to the possession of cocaine, since the 
opening match of the 2019/20 season. 
 
 


